
I just wanted to take the opportunity to

quickly introduce myself. My name is

Amanda and I've just taken over the

newsletter role for SSMBA after previously

helping out with Mini Movers and other

general/facebook competitions and events.

My family and I have been members for six

years. We have identical twin boys (nearly

six) and a two year old daughter. Our family

has found that being a member of SSMBA

is so rewarding and we hope your family

does too.  
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Well we are definitely in Spring now - what beautiful weather we have had recently!

All the brightly coloured flowers have been amazing to see as well.
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with Danielle Hope

Last month we held our "SSMBA Stays Home" Facebook

competition series with great success! Not only were we

able to help raise the spirits of members a little, but we

were also able to give away over $320 worth of gift cards

to 10 different member families from all over our region! A

huge THANK YOU to everyone who got involved!

I would also like to extend our gratitude to Jess Young

and the other volunteers - Brooke Butt and Ally Buckley

from SSMBA and Robyn Sheen from the Department of

Education - for lending their valuable expertise and time

to run our annual 'School Forum' online recently. We are

so lucky to be able to offer this support to preschool and

school aged member families.
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Families with multiples born since May 2019 are invited to attend a short webinar featuring

child sleep expert Marnie from Whispers Cottage. 

There will be awesome prizes up for grabs, chances to form connections with other

families in your area and we hope to get a little something special delivered to all our new

parents homes too! Please join us for this special event on Friday 15th October at 7pm.

Events
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We cannot wait until we can get

back to our much loved playgroups,

play dates and face-to-face events,

but in the meantime, most events

are currently on-hold in accordance

with government restrictions.

SSMBA will, however, be hosting a

small online event for our new

parents! Having newborn or toddler

aged multiples can be a very

challenging time. We would love to

support and celebrate YOU!
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Happy 1st Birthday Noah and Zoey

We love you so much!

Love always Mummy, Mumma and

Penny  xoxo

Happy Birthday Evie and Bowie!

We can't believe you're TWO!

You're amazing big sisters and we're so

proud of you. 

Love Mum, Dad and Airlie xxoo
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